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Paris, January 12, 2015 

 

 

Press Release 

                                            Filippo Monteleone to leave the Group 

“Générale de Santé announces that Filippo Monteleone, who is currently Deputy 
Managing Director, will soon be leaving the Group to pursue new professional 
projects. 

Générale de Santé and the Board of Directors would like to convey their warmest 
thanks to Mr Monteleone, for his work within the Group and his strong commitment 
to its development during many years.” 

 

 
About Générale de Santé: 
Générale de Santé, listed on the Euronext Paris Eurolist (formerly known as the Premier Marché) since June 
2001) is included in the Midcac Index.  The leading private healthcare and services group, Générale de Santé has 
19,000 employees, including 7,000 nurses and 4,000 care staff in 75 facilities and centers. 
With almost 4,500 practitioners, it is the leading independent medical community in France. As a major player 
in hospital care, Générale de Santé covers the entire healthcare chain: medical, surgery and obstetrics, 
Oncology, after-care and rehabilitation, and home medical services. Générale de Santé has developed a unique 
healthcare offering combining quality and safety of care, efficient organization, and a human touch. The Group 
offers comprehensive care with personalized support before, during, and after hospitalization, taking into 
account all aspects of the patient's needs; it also operates in the public health service and national healthcare 
network. 
For more information, go to  www.generale-de-sante.fr  
 
 
 

ISIN and Euronext Paris code: FR0000044471 
Website: http://www.generale-de-sante.fr 
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Martine Esquirou 
Tel. +33 (0) 1 53 23 12 62 
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